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BF Committee

From: Briana Hurley <breezybees808@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2016 12:26 PM
To: BF Committee
Subject: Recycling programs

Aloha, 

My name is Briana Hurley I'm a Lahaina resident. I'm very shocked to learn that recycling programs 
around the island are being cut because of lack of funding. The other day I drove by the airport and 
couldn't not notice the monstrosity of a fake waterfall that tax payers footed the bill for. That is so hewa. 
Without these recycling programs, more corrosive and dangerous chemicals will be poured down the 
drain into the ocean, and all kinds is batteries and things will leech into the water table from the dump. 
Do I really need to make people in charge of budget aware of these things? Is it not common sense? Stop 
being wasteful please and make a positive impact. We the people will remember what you do. 

Briana Hurley 


